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Paperless Billing Frequently Asked Questions 
Q: What does it mean when you say Skagit Regional Health has paperless 
billing? 

A: For Skagit Regional Health MyChart users, billing statements are defaulted to 
paperless billing. This means billing statements will be sent via MyChart and no 
longer by mail. Online billing is one of the ways Skagit Regional Health is 
committed to providing timely, secure and cost effective communication. 

Q: What if I don’t have a Skagit Regional MyChart account? 

A: Patients who do not have a MyChart account will receive billing statements in the 
mail.  To enroll in MyChart, visit https://mychart.skagitregionalhealth.org/mychart/ 
and sign up now! 

Q: How will I know if I have a new balance due? 

A: When a new statement is ready to review, a monthly notification will be sent to 
the email address used to set up the MyChart account. If a paper copy of a 
statement is needed, it can be printed directly from the MyChart account.  

Q: Who can I call with billing questions or for further billing assistance?  

A: Patients should call Skagit Regional Health's Patient Financial Services team at 
360-814-7575 for direct assistance.  

Q: Who can I call with technical questions?  

A: Patient’s should call Skagit Regional Health's Mychart technical support at 360-
814-6259 for MyChart website and application assistance.  

Q: Can I opt out of paperless billing? 

A: Yes. Click here for our opt out tip sheet.  

 

Skagit Radiology billing will not be affected by this change.  

 

https://mychart.skagitregionalhealth.org/mychart/
https://www.skagitregionalhealth.org/docs/default-source/finance-and-billing/paperless-billing-opt-out-tipsheet.pdf?sfvrsn=721df720_2

